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Changes within the senior management team 
 
In line with Billerud’s focus on business development, the following changes in 
the senior management team will be made from April 1, 2010. 
 

Magnus Wikström, Technical Director, responsible for business development and 
investments since 2006, will join the senior management team. 

Per Bjurbom will take on a new role as Production Director for the whole of Billerud 
and will be responsible for all mill and production matters in the senior management 
team. 
 
Stina Blombäck has at her own request asked to leave her role as mill manager, 
and therefore her place in the senior management team, to be responsible instead 
for a number of strategic, group-wide projects.  

 
Other positions in the senior management team remain unchanged. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Per Lindberg, President and CEO,+46 8-553 335 00 

Billerud is a packaging paper company with a business concept to supply customers with innovative and high 
quality packaging paper. A consistent concentration on attractive market segments and a strong customer focus 

are cornerstones of Billerud’s strategy. Billerud focuses on kraft paper and containerboard and has a world-
leading position within several product segments. The company’s production units are among the most cost-

efficient in Europe for these products. 
www.billerud.com 


